
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       Placer County is evaluating several
opportunities  to  improve  bicycle  and
pedestrian movement in Tahoe City. Here is an
online survey.

·       The warm room in South Lake Tahoe, which was
established for the homeless this winter, is having an open
house on Feb. 17 from 4-6pm at 981 Silver Dollar Ave.

·       Liberty Utilities partnered with Truckee Tahoe Unified
School District to assist the district to improve efficiency
and save money. The lighting upgrades resulted in a $3,405
rebate for TTUSD and a 20 percent savings every time the light
switches are turned on.

·      The Kings Beach Snowfest Parade is March 12 from
11:30am-12:30pm.

·       Comments will be taken until March 14 on the draft of
the El Dorado County Historical Railroad Park Project. For
more info, go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/02/snippets-about-lake-tahoe-1042/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TahoeCityMobility
http://www.edcgov.us/Parks/

